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Date: 04 April 2022 10:38:16

Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

Transport Futures East Sussex urges you not to approve the dual carriageway/tunnel proposals for the A303 at
Stonehenge for the following reasons:

Todays IPPC report on Climate Change urges redoubling of efforts to secure sustainable development forward
from this point and the proposals would contradict plans for that;

Efforts to reduce traffic by tried, tested and successful demand management of, and high quality alternatives to
private motorised transport have not been sufficiently investigated as regards trips of short, medium and longer
distance travel needs in a full, multi-modal way, including opportunities ignored to integrate transport and land
use planning;

A full update and carbon assessment costing has not been carried out.

There is a very real risk of damage to assets of World heritage Status.

Sincerely,
Derrick Coffee

(County Officer, Transport Futures East Sussex}





